
Invitation to Tender: Study on the
Service of Documents
The European Commission has published an invitation to tender relating to a
study on the service of documents. The study shall analyze the Member States’
relevant  provisions  and  practices  and  minimum  standards.  Deadline  for
submissions  is  30  October  2014.  More  information  is  available  here  and  here.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2014/invitation-to-tender-study-on-the-service-of-documents/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2014/invitation-to-tender-study-on-the-service-of-documents/
http://ec.europa.eu/justice/newsroom/contracts/2014_297210_en.htm
http://ec.europa.eu/justice/newsroom/contracts/files/2014s167-297210/cdc_final.pdf

